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Dear Willow Bank Families,

We hope this newsletter finds you well as we reflect on another exciting week of learning experiences at Willow
Bank Primary School. Here are just a few highlights from this week:

Sycamore Class Sharing Assembly: Yesterday, we had the pleasure of attending
Sycamore Class' sharing assembly, which was a wonderful celebration of their learning
journey this half term. The children shared the incredible artwork of Ally Fadhel, who
used coffee in a refugee camp to create beautiful paintings. 
We learned how painting served as a powerful coping mechanism for Ally during challenging times.
Additionally, the children engaged in thoughtful discussions, crafting their own balanced arguments on the
topic of immigration. 

Publishing Writing Outcomes: Across the school, children have been hard at work publishing their writing
outcomes. With a focus on our core value of resilience, they have been diligently editing their drafts and
refining their handwriting presentation. We're thrilled to announce that these polished pieces will soon be
added to our class floor books, which we invite parents to explore during our upcoming parent evenings in the
spring term. 

Mental Health Workshops: Children in Year 5 and 6 had the opportunity to participate in
workshops delivered by the Bexley Mental Health Support Team. These sessions provided
invaluable strategies for coping with worries and anxiety, empowering children to build
mental strength and resilience as part of our Children’s Mental Health Week activities.

New Lunch Arrangements: We extend our sincere gratitude for your perseverance and
patience as we continue to embed our new lunch arrangements. The Pantry online
ordering platform has been instrumental in ensuring that every child receives their
preferred lunch choice each day, while also minimizing food wastage. We have been very
impressed by our children, who have seamlessly adjusted to the new lunchtime systems. 

Half-Term Break: As we approach the half-term break, we would like to wish you all a restful
and enjoyable time with your families. We encourage you to take the opportunity to relax and
recharge. Keep an eye out for the Youth Unity bus, stationed in Cygnet Square, which will
provide a mobile sound studio for any budding musicians. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education journey. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back on Monday 19th February.
Warm regards,

Mrs Oldfield and the WBP Team 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/willowbankpri
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/
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Whole School Buddy Reading: This was a day of collaboration as students took part in Whole School Buddy
Reading. Older students paired up with younger ones to read together, promoting reading skills and creating
a sense of community across our classes.

Parent Story Sharing Morning: Thursday morning was dedicated to Parent Story Sharing. We welcomed
parents and guardians into our classes for children to share their favourite classroom stories with their adults
from home. It was heartwarming to see families come together to celebrate the magic of storytelling.

We are delighted to share with you the celebrations that took place here at Willow Bank Primary School during
National Storytelling Week where our school community came together to celebrate the magic of storytelling.

Bedtime Story Day: On Monday, we started the week with Bedtime Story Day! Children and teachers came to
school dressed in their pyjamas, ready to get stuck into some stories. Throughout the day, classes enjoyed
reading sessions in our school library, fostering a love for reading and imagination.

Class and Teacher Story Sharing Assembly: The highlight of the week was our special assemblies, where each
class had the opportunity to share their favourite story with the whole school. Students showcased their
storytelling talents and shared the magic of their chosen tale. Our teachers also had the opportunity to share
their favourite stories, inspiring students with their passion for literature.

We are incredibly proud of the enthusiasm and creativity shown by our students and staff throughout National
Storytelling Week. 
Thank you to all parents and guardians for your continued support in fostering a love for literacy in our school
community.
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Well done to: Our target is over 96%

Magnolia - 91.0% Yew - 91.0%

Hornbeam - 87.5% Redwood - 96.0%

  Laburnum - 94.0% Almond - 96.0%

Hazel - 91.0% Walnut - 98.0%

Larch - 95.0% Sycamore - 98.0% 

`

                            Key Dates
Next week:
Monday 19/02/2024:  - First day of Spring 2 term.
Y6 TfL Citizenship Workshop
Tuesday 20/02/2024: 3:30pm - 3:50pm Y4
Multiplication Table Check Parent Workshop
Friday 23/-2/2024: 9am - 9:30am Y6 Larch class
Sharing Assembly
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W e a r e  l ook i ng  f o r  Read  w i th
Me  vo l un t ee r s  a t  W i l l ow
Bank !  The se  vo l un t ee r s  w i l l
v i s i t  ou r  EYFS ,  KS1  and  KS2
c l a s s rooms  and  l i s t en  to  ou r
ch i l d r en  r ead . I f  you  a r e
i n t e r e s t ed  i n  vo lun t ee r i ng
w i th  u s  f o r  30  m i nu t e s  o r  an
hou r  ea ch  week ,  t hen  p l ea se
pop  i n to  t he  o f f i c e  t o  e xp r e s s
you r  i n t e r e s t  and  p i c k  up  ou r
app l i c a t i on  pack .

EYFS and KS1 Parent Reading Morning
Every Thursday from 8:40-9:10am
All parents and carers welcome! 

A reminder that we have our Chance
To Chat.
All our children are able to write a
slip and post it thought the box, which
is checked by the well-being team.
Each child is given a certain amount of
time to talk to a member of
wellbeing. In this time children are
free to talk about what ever they
wish. 
This gives each and every child to get
that 1:1 time.

OUR CORE VALUE FOROUR CORE VALUE FOROUR CORE VALUE FOR   

SPRING 1 ISSPRING 1 ISSPRING 1 IS

KINDNESSKINDNESSKINDNESS   
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